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Throughout the season, I collaborated with local organizations, companies, and volunteers to complete the 
Downtown Clinic Community Garden projects proposed in the Stewart Family Serviceship Award. It was through 
these collaborations that our success was made possible, including the Laramie Garden Club, Cent$ible Nutrition, 
Big Hollow Food Coop, Big Huhnks Excavation, and numerous diverse volunteers and community supporters.  
 
The season kicked off with amendments added to the garden beds, tilling, and preparations made for planting.  

The roses, cherry tree, and other perennials began to grow as as we planted seeds and starter plants in existing 
beds. Meanwhile, a water spigot was installed and planning for new living wall garden beds was in full swing. 

In addition to our own plantings, we gave away almost 50 tomato plants to DTC clients within a matter of days!  



We offered recipes and educational materials including a 166-page garden journal art kit, a 41-page permaculture 
garden journal, and journaling supplies such as colored pencils and pens. Beds and benches were refinished.	 

While the gardens grew, improvements were made, and tools, umbrellas, hose winder, etc. were purchased. 

The first rose buds of the season were soon seen and have been followed by more blossoms than ever before!	 

Our efforts brought together an amazing and diverse team of volunteers, which has led to a bountiful harvest! 

Last, but not least, we have completed our biggest project of the year – constructing a living wall! 

Thank you for your support!	 


